
 
 

 
BRIGHTLINE TOUR 

 

JUST ADDED! 

 

We are excited to offer you an exclusive opportunity to tour the Brightline 

Orlando Station. This is not just a tour, but a chance to get an insider’s 

view of the station’s operations, experience our high-speed trains, learn 

about our commitment to eco-friendly practices, and network with fellow 

attendees and industry professionals. This tour is limited to just 40 people, 

so act fast and secure your spot today! The fee is $20. 

The tour is scheduled for Tuesday, August 27 from 12:30-4:40 PM. 

To add this to your registration, please manage your registration with your 

confirmation number. 

 


